
 

Hello TIA Families,      September 8, 2020  

 
As per the Arizona Dept of Health and Pima County guidelines for schools, Pima county 
Covid statistics are improving and they are on track to give us permission to safely 
WELCOME BACK and open TIA for In-Person learning in the next two weeks. We want 
your children to be safe and are following all the guidelines.  IF we get the go ahead from 
the county, we are tentatively going to start In-Person all day school on WEDNESDAY, 
September 23rd.   Check back here and in your Monday Interactive Communication 
Folder to complete our “Student Return Survey” and for updates! 
 
This will, of course be in addition to our on-line, hybrid, and tutoring programs to give you 
maximum flexibility and comfort for your family.   TIA will also be continuing on-site 
student support services such as laptop use, internet use, plus tutoring. 

If you have not already done so, we invite parents to call their school and make FREE 
tutoring appointment(s) for your child(ren). Midvale (520) 295-3944    Broadway (520) 
624-3448    West (520) 230-3852     East (520) 722-9651 
 
Meanwhile, we will continue our very successful and popular distance learning via 
zoom, Khan Academy, and our “Interactive Communication Folders” which need to be 
picked up on Monday’s and dropped off (completed) by 4 pm on Friday’s. 

We offer grab and go FREE NSLP Breakfast and Lunch to EVERY Tucson International 
Academy student- free to every student!  Stop by daily for food! 

Please check TIA Website, Facebook, student Interactive Folders, teacher newsletters, 
and/or student Facebook discussion groups for updated information.  Also, you may call 
the school at (520) 230-3852 if you have any questions. 

Join us for TIA Morning meetings on zoom at 8:30 am every day.  Be well and stay safe! 

Sincerely, 
 
Dr. J. and TIA Leadership Team 
 


